
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 23, 2025

TOPIC:     Approval of Furniture Purchase for Churchill High School – 2021 Bond

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of furniture for Churchill High School from NBS Commercial Interiors, Troy 
Michigan in an amount not to exceed $135,000.

RATIONALE:

The District will be purchasing and installing furniture for the counseling department’s 
Career Information Center (CIC) and department offices based on the Bond renovations 
occurring this summer at Churchill High School. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

EXHIBITS:

Attached


